
18/07/2021 

MR Hugo Stegmann 
- 76 Bangaroo ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
hugostegmann@hotmail.co.uk 

RE: DA2021/0680 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I would like to object against the proposed development at 16 Bangaroo st, due to reasons 
stated on the website 16 Bangaroostreet.com

This development would be detrimental to our suburb and hope you can see your way to not 
letting this go ahead 

Sent: 18/07/2021 7:03:03 PM
Subject: Online Submission


